
Subject line: Join me in Phoenix, AZ for ISC 24, February 7-9

Dear Colleagues,

The American Stroke Association’s annual meeting, the International Stroke Conference, is happening February 7-9, 2024. Whether you prefer to be in Phoenix or participate virtually, you have the chance to partake in this enriching three-day experience. It's an opportunity to connect, engage, advance your career, and explore cutting-edge science and research.

By attending #ISC24, you'll gain access to professional frontrunners and be privy to the latest breakthroughs in cerebrovascular disease and understanding stroke pathophysiology. Immerse yourself in outstanding programming crafted to cater to your background, covering a wide spectrum of categories focused on stroke and brain health.

Can’t miss sessions at this year’s meeting include:
· ARIA: Vascular Manifestations of Amyloid Immunotherapy
· Game of Strokes
· Cryptogenic Stroke in 2023: Room for Debate
· Case Recordings in Live Conditions: Best Management Practices
· From Bench to Bedside and Beyond Sessions 
· Elevating Nursing Roles to Improve Stroke Systems of Care
· Grey Areas: Decision Making in Difficult Cases (Debate)
· Clearing the Path: Controversies in Treating Symptomatic Carotid Stenosis
· Should Unruptured Small Aneurysms Be Treated? (Debate)
To learn more and register, visit their website at strokeconference.org

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to connecting with you in February.

Sincerely,
[ASA/ISC Ambassador Name]

